
Expression of Interest for the Acquisition of Old Street Lighting   

Transport Malta has approximately one thousand three hundred (1,300) units of Old Street Lamps of the 
SON-T type which have been replaced as per EU Regulations. These lamps are held in store at a warehouse 
in Transport Malta’s Pembroke Compound and this warehouse needs to be vacated. The lamps have to 
be disposed of as per WEEE Regulations.  

A SON-T (sodium-vapor) lamp is a gas-discharge lamp that uses sodium in an excited state to 
produce light. Waste containing substances such as sodium, mercury or lead (in solder), as found in 
discharge lamps and their associated control gear in luminaires, is classified as ‘hazardous waste’. 

Interested parties interested in viewing these items are requested to send their request through the 
below email and they will be informed of any viewing sessions organized by the Authority. 

Interested parties are to express their interest by sending an email, including their personal details and 
the applicable sum they are willing to pay on quotationsgeneral@transport.gov.mt by not later than 
Friday 5th February 2021 at 10:00am. 


